
 
 

 

 Christmas Flower Fund 2015 
 

With gratitude in our hearts, we thank those who supported our 2015 Flower Fund. 

The following donations were received after our December 20, 2015 bulletin went to print. 

(We apologize for any typographical errors in reading some handwriting). 

 

 
     

 

      
In Memory of:  

 
 

 
Mr. & Mrs. Victor S. Cardinali  Helen & Bill Hoebeler; Barbara Diffendale; Lena Cardinali 
Mr. & Mrs. Salvatore J. Ferraro  Ferraro and Cancel Family Members 
Mrs. Joseph Luca   Joseph Luca Sr. 
Ms. Concetta Linehan   Mary and Biagio Cordella 
Mr. & Mrs. William Lynch  Anthony & Anna Abate; Nancy Drago 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard T. Weil  Jean and John Gilligan 
 
 
 
         
 

 
 
Our grateful thanks to the following for their support of our Christmas Flower Fund 2015 

 
Mrs. Winifred Sulander 
     
    

IN MEMORY OF 
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